
 

  

Notice of Discontinuation 

 

 

 

Company:  KYCON, Inc. 

1810 Little Orchard St. 

San Jose, CA 95125 

USA 

408-494-0330 

 

We would like to inform you that due to tooling and material issues, the following series will be 

discontinued: 

 

K050APX 

K050ASX 

K050DPX 

K050DSX 

K080 

KFPC050X 

KFPC100X  

 

Please note that we will allow a last time buy through 8/6/2012. 

 

 

Thank you very much for your understanding. 

 

 

 

Signature:        __________________   

Name:  Jill Scarnecchia    Phone: 408-494-0330  

Date:   6/5/12 

 

 


